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RE: ACCA Re-Opening Overview: FIRST DAY SEPTEMBER 14th 
 
ACCA will conduct in-person classes 5 days a week, no more than 11 students per class 
(8-10 depending on room size). This will allow for a maximum of 55-60 students in the 
building during the school day. (This allows for 30-35 students online for semester one) 
The ACCA school day will begin at 8:10a.m. and dismissals will begin for bus riders at 2:10 
p.m. ACCA will operate on a 7 period schedule. Built into this schedule are scheduled 
restroom breaks, lunch, organized class changes, and hygiene. Classrooms will be cleaned 
throughout the day and the building will be professionally deep-cleaned twice a week, and 
cleaned/disinfected every evening. Per the Governor's order and Health Department 
Guidelines, students will be expected to wear masks in the building, while in class, and 
participating in school functions. 
If you are in need of Bus Transportation for this school year, please call the main office as 
soon as possible. This is important as we have to work with your home district in getting this 
set up. 
Finally, we do have an all-online option available for FIRST SEMESTER ONLY (as we are 
not a blended or online school) which will be primarily for DORP students (18yrs-21yrs of 
age, who need credit recovery), or if parents request to have their child online for medical 
reasons. 
We will be contacting you to set up Orientation times this week to fill out paperwork, go over 
the reopening plan, discuss scheduling options, and the education plan your child will be 
based on: 7/8 grade, regular education, career-based intervention, or drop out prevention 
recovery. 
As always, we are working hard to ensure that your child is safe, and that all students have 
the opportunity to learn and excel at ACCA. I understand how crazy the last few months 
have been, but we are doing our best to bring some normalcy back into the lives of our 
student body.  
Please understand that our re-opening plan is subject to change, based on the direction and 
orders placed upon us by the Governor, at any time. 
Finally, thank you for being patient and supportive during this time. I truly appreciate it. Stay 
safe, ACCA Family ! 

Ms. Lusk 
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